

Preparing Students for Success

Dr. Robert Petersen

Business Administrator

DATE:

July 17, 2020

TO:

Weber School District Board of Education and Superintendent Jeff Stephens

FROM:

Dr. Robert D. Petersen Business Administrator

SUBJECT:

Approval of Final Tax Rates

As part of the Budget Hearing on June 10, 2020, the latest tax rates for Tax Year 2020 were presented to the Board. At the time, we did not have an up-to-date 'Basic School Levy'. We have since received this levy from the State Tax Commission.

Now that we have our complete and final rates, at the upcoming Board meeting on July 29th, you will be asked to approve the attached resolution.

Following is agenda language:

"Approval of property tax rates and revenues for Tax Year 2020"

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 801-476-7841 or drop me an email at rpetersen@wsd.net